
We are extreamely concerned that foreign State owned entities may be allowed to take significant or 
potentially controlling interests in major Australian companies, particularly mining companies. 
  
My grandfather and tens of thousands of other Australians fought and died to protect Australia from 
foreign takeover, so to let Foreign Government controlled companies take over major parts of 
Australia's mineral wealth and thus control of our children and their children's future is tantamount to 
economic treason by those responsible for granting any such approval. 
  
We implore the Australian Government to prevent any such investment in  the ownership of Australian 
mining resources. 
  
Brian & Linda Hall. 
 


